
The Hillsboro Community School District fosters a student-centered culture with high 
expectations for each student to reach his or her full potential. 

 

David E. Powell, Superintendent   dpowell@hillsboroschools.net 

 
COVID Update Message to Parents and Employees  

 
Thursday, October 21, 2021 

 
 
 

This is the report published each Thursday sharing COVID-related information from the 
previous 7 days plus a total for the school year.  Other statements may be shared in the 
interim should there be significant developments, but these Thursday updates will be the 
primary method of keeping our school community informed. 
 

 Student COVID-19 
Cases 

Staff COVID-19 
Cases 

Last 7 Days 2 0 

Total to Date 73 10 

 
We are committed to providing our students and staff with a safe and healthy environment. 
Thank you for your understanding and ongoing cooperation with our COVID prevention 
policies and procedures as we work to help protect our students, staff, and families. For any 
questions or concerns, please contact us at (217) 532-2942.  
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